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WORKS NOTIFICATION 

TEMPORARY RAIL LINE CLOSURE 
April and May 2019 

The Oaklands Crossing Grade Separation project is undertaking the new station and rail 
corridor connection works from Friday, 12 April, until Monday, 6 May. 

During this time, there will be works happening 24/7 across the project site. There will also 
be DPTI Rail Maintenance Works being undertaken along the Seaford Line, which you can 
read more about here: 
https://www.infrastructure.sa.gov.au/RR/rail_revitalisation/rail_maintenance_calendar  

In order to connect in the new station and rail line, the project needs to temporarily close 
the Seaford Line from after last service Friday, 12 April, until last service Sunday, 5 May. 
Normal train services will resume from first service Monday, 6 May. 

During the Seaford Line closure, trains will run between Seaford Railway Station and Brighton 
Railway Station, with substitute buses between Brighton Railway Station and Adelaide 
Railway Station.  The Tonsley Line will also be temporarily closed, with substitute buses 
running between Tonsley Railway Station and Adelaide Railway Station. 

Substitute busses will collect passengers from designated bus stops nearby to the stations.   
Buses for Oaklands Railway Station will operate from Stop 29 Morphett Road- west side (City-
bound) and Stop 28A Morphett Road- east side (Seaford-bound).  

More information 
Information for substitute bus stops for each railway station and timetable changes will be 
available on the Adelaide Metro website https://adelaidemetro.com.au/.
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